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Welcome Letter from Dr. Beadle 
 

 
Welcome to JCU's Second Annual Celebration of 

Scholarship! This year we have included two lectures; one 
speaker sponsored by the Woodrow Wilson Visiting Fellow 
program and one speaker sponsored by The Institute for 
Catholic Studies and the Bishop Pilla Program. These 
sponsorships are an important aspect of scholarship and 
demonstrate the importance of integration and application 
of knowledge. Our poster and panel presentations include 
work from many departments, from faculty and from 
graduate and undergraduate students.  These presentations 
demonstrate the central role that teaching and discovery 
has on our campus.   

 

A Celebration of Scholarship! was started with the idea 
that we needed an occasion to communicate to each other 
the work that we all share and to congratulation faculty and 
students for their professional accomplishments. I hope 
you enjoy the next week and the Celebration. 
 

Mary E. Beadle, Ph.D. 
Dean, The Graduate School 
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